
Friday 20th September 2024 

Dear All, 

I hope you have all received your class letters and homework passports for this half term. 

This week I have started to receive visits from various children showing me their amazing 

work - an aspect of my job I always enjoy.  

Some dates for your diary 

Harvest Festival is on Friday 4th October at 10am. We have about 40 places available if you 

would like to join us. (Please contact the school office).  I am waiting for our food bank to 

contact us regarding any specific products they would like us to collect.  

On Wednesday 16th October we will be holding a disco for Years 3 to 6. The times will be 

3.30 till 5.15pm. More information to follow soon. 

Nursery to Year 2’s after school disco will be on Thursday 7th November. 

Open-door policy 

Please remember as a school we have an open-door policy. If you wish to discuss any 

issues then please come and see us. For class teachers you can always email or see them 

after school. For Mrs Wilson, Ms Chant the office team and myself, just come to the front 

desk, email or phone. If we cannot see you straight away we will make an appointment to 

see you as soon as possible.   

Attendance 

I know you have received the new attendance sheet with details of the new regulations.  

Over the last three weeks our attendance positions are as follows.  

Year % 

3 98.92% 

5 97.81% 

4 95.99% 

2 94.58% 

6 93.73% 

1 92.05% 

 

Our reception class is not yet included as some children are still getting used to being in 

school.  

Please remember school starts at 8:45am for Nursery, Reception and Years 1 and 2. Years 

3 to 6 start at 8:50. Please be on time. 

Best wishes, 

 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 


